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I am a retired resident of Clackamas County I believe in local control for property 

taxes. Giving total control to the state government would put people like me in 

jeopardy of losing their homes would raise rents and would make it harder for young 

people to acquire their first home. The state government has already shown that it 

has little little concern for its people when it comes to taxes .We already pay some of 

the highest taxes in our country. Our local school district wants to pass a new bond 

measure that would cost me an extra 2000 dollars a year. Add that to total and 

unlimited non voter controlled taxes and that would put a lot of Oregonians out of 

there homes. The state has already shown there addicted to our pocket books and 

cannot control them selves.  

 


